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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  66TTHH  MMAAYY  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 

 
This week has flown by with the bank holiday at the start of the week. We have still managed to 
cram in lots of exciting learning. I have been so impressed by Apples this week and their models 
of the solar system, so many skills involved and lots of talking about planets. The Year 5 Science 
ambassadors have taken learning outside this week and can be found during the lunch break 
with a group of younger pupils looking for insects, experimenting with light or exploring sound 
activities. It is lovely to see. 
 
   

                                  

 
 
House Points  
This week points were given for Koinonia when working together, perseverance with 
presentation and respect when listening to the views of others. Well done! 
  

Hawthorne 33 
Rowen 49 
Willow 45 
Maple 27 
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This week in collective worship: 
This term our Collective worship is based on our Christian Value Compassion. We have looked at 
examples of compassion in our playground today, linked to our Celebration Worship. During the 
following weeks we will be looking at Bible stories, such as The Good Samaritan, and see how we 
can life out our values every day. 
We look forward to welcoming Revd. Craig Marshall in school from next week. He will be leading 
our Collective Worship every other Thursday. 
‘Clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience’ Colossians 3.12 
 
 
May E Safety Newsletter 
Please find attached the May E Safety Newsletter which includes information about The National 
Cyber Security Centre. They have released a new set of activities and interactive stories, as well 
as the original Cyber Sprinters game, to encourage conversations about how we can keep our 
information secure online. 
 

 
 
 

A message from our Governors 
Governors continue to be hugely grateful to Mrs Methley and Mrs Honey for their leadership of 
the Fellowship schools at this time which has enabled staff to continue their focus on great 
learning experiences with the children. We are in touch with Mrs Andrews who passes on her 
very best wishes and is looking forward to being back in the Schools soon. 
 
 
FONR update 
A huge thank you from FONR for all your support with our fundraising so far this year.  
 
Our first fundraising event of the summer term will take place next week. 
Donut worry Y6, your SATS are finally over!! 
To mark the end of KS2 SATS week, and to celebrate the start of the weekend, FONR will be 
selling donuts (50p each) on Friday 13th May from 3.30pm.  We will do our best to have the card 
reader available, although last time it proved temperamental, so cash payments if possible, 
please.  
 
Save The Date: 
Bags2School collection - Tuesday 7th June (8.50am drop off please) 
Summer disco at Almscliffe Hall - Thursday 7th July (4.30 - 6.00pm) 
 
More information to follow closer to the time. 
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Dates for your diary  
Friday 13th May                 FONR Donut Sale after school 
Wednesday 18th May       KS2 walk from Kirkby Overblow to Spofforth 
Tuesday 7th June               FONR Bags2 School Collection 
Monday 13th June            Sports Day (reserve date Monday 20th June if it rains!) 
Tuesday 14th June            Pears Trip to Kith Homestead 
Thursday 16th June          Apples Trip to Kith Homestead 
Tuesday 21st June             Y3/4 Trip to Kith Homestead 
Thursday 23rd June           Y5/6 Trip to Kith Homestead 
Wednesday 29th June      Fellowship walk to Almscliffe Crag 
Tuesday 5th July                Y5/6 Year End Performance 
Thursday 7th July  FONR Summer Disco 
Friday 22nd July                 Y6 Leavers Service  
 
 
Please find attached flyers for the North Rigton Jubilee Trail and a community disco held by 
Almscliffe village hall. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
  
Mrs Methley 
Interim Headteacher 
 


